
Testimony Against HB0461 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please enter an unfavorable report against HB0461. 
 
I do not support providing an exemption from the sales and use tax for the sale of cut flowers. 
 
Why should this segment of the florist industry be exempt?  It does not seem fair that this 
industry is exempted while others are not. 
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